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Celebrations 

Happy Birthday  

10/10 – Kevin Stretch 

10/25 – Jim Chenard 

Kiwanis Anniversaries 

10/28 – Ellie Ehnot (Member since 2015) 

10/28 – Mary Mc Ginty (Member since 2015) 

Wedding Anniversaries  -  

10/8  - Dick and Kay Binetsky 

10/20 – Lou and Donna Wiegand 

Schedule of Events 

10/3 – 5/PM – Cocktails and Dinner – Presidents Dinner – Octopus’s Garden 

10/4 – 9/AM – Regular meeting – Ship Bottom Firehouse – Board meeting 

10/11 – 6/PM – Evening meeting – BACC – Speaker/Melissa Grinwald 

10/18 -  9/AM - Regular Meeting at Ship Bottom Firehouse  

10/20 – 6:30 – 8:30/PM – Long Beach Township Open House 



10/21 – 7 – 8:45/PM – Magical Max’s Night of Illusions - STAC 

10/25 - 6/PM – Evening Meeting at BACC 

10/28 – Kiwanis One Day 

Happenings 

Magical Maxôs Night of Illusions 

Help support the Maximilian Foundation by attending an evening of magic at the 
Stafford Township Arts Center on Saturday night, October 21 from 7 – 8:45/PM. 
Tickets range in price from $20 - $40 per person, depending on seating.  Order 
your tickets at the following web site: ​http://www.tix.stacnj.com​.  You also can 
call: 609-489-8600  

Hope to see you there. 

Open House at the Long Beach Township Police Department 

Come visit the night shift of the Long Beach Township Police Department to meet 
some of the police force and tour the operations.  Call club member Officer Megan 
Keller, 609-361-2097 for more details.  Pizza will be provided by Joey’s Pizza & 
Pasta.   We’re sure you will find it to be a very interesting and fun-filled event. 

Interfaith Health Services of Southern Ocean County 

Janice Schalek, Executive Director of Interfaith was our guest speaker at our 
September 20 meeting.  Her presentation was both informing and interesting. 
Several of our members are involved as volunteers with Interfaith.  They reported 
that it is very rewarding service.  Kiwanis LBI helps this worthwhile organization 
with a modest annual contribution.  Janice is shown below receiving a Certificate 
of Appreciation from our program manager, Pete Rossi. 

http://www.tix.stacnj.com/


 

 

Happy Feet Program ñSock Hopò 

Many, many kudos to Faith Dixon for all the effort she put into both the planning 
and execution of our “Sock Hop” Friday night, September 29.  While the 
attendance was disappointing, all those who did attend enjoyed the evening 
tremendously.  The decorations were fabulous, music fantastic and food delicious. 
It was quite obvious that no one enjoyed themselves more than the Key Clubbers 
from both MATES and Southern Regional that were there to handle set-up, 
decorations and cleanup.  We are so fortunate having such wonderful young people 
affiliated with our club.  They truly are one of our greatest assets.  The number of 
socks collected will certainly help us reach our goal of 6,000 pairs of socks for this 
year’s campaign.  Keep working members!  We have until December 3 to reach 
our goal. 



 

 





 

Presidents Dinner 

Our annual Presidents Dinner was held at Octopus’s Garden, Mayetta, on Tuesday 
night, October 3.  Gratitude was expressed to all the outgoing officers and 
directors.  Completing his third term as President, Dick Binetsky now joins our 
ranks as “Immediate Past President”, replacing Joanne Kranch, who faithfully has 
served as our Immediate Past President for the past three years.  Past Vice 
President, Rick Schmid now proudly wears the President’s pin.  We thank Rick for 
his service as Vice President and wish him much success as our newly elected 
President of Kiwanis LBI.  Ken Nilson will now fill the office of Vice President. 
Our secretary for the past two years, Dick Doyle, will now serve as a Director for 
three years, with his term expiring in 2020.  Replacing him are Ellie Ehnot, 
Recording Secretary and Pat Doyle, Corresponding Secretary.  Our treasurer for 
the past three years, Bill Appelget, has agreed to continue serving our club in that 
position for the upcoming year.  Thanks Bill, for the wonderful job you do and for 
your exceptional dedication. 

Both Candy Turner and Wally Mianowski, who have completed serving the past 
three years as Directors, have agreed to once again serve and their terms will 
expire in 2020. 



Ed Toriello, Pete Rossi and Faith Dixon will complete their three year terms next 
year, 2017.  Finally, Bud Dixon, Paul Chambers and Dave Young will complete 
their three year terms in 2018.  

Our new officers for 2017-2918 

 

 

 



The Kiwanis Legacy Ladies (aka “The Kiwanis Chicks”)

 
President Rick Schmid and his wife, Maryanne 

 

 




